Lantern helping to highlight time for calm on ward
Friday, 20 January 2017 
A simple way of highlighting times of distress for families on a busy hospital ward has been launched by nursing staff at Morriston.
 
The team on Anglesey Ward, which specialises in looking after respiratory patients, wanted to find a visual means of letting colleagues know when incidents like a bereavement had occurred, especially when new staff came on duty at changes of shift.
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Respiratory clinical lead Rob Jones and matron Caroline Thomas came up with the idea of hanging a lantern outside the office so it is one of the first things staff see as they enter the ward.
 
Respiratory clinical lead Rob Jones and matron Caroline Thomas with the lantern.
 
He said: “Our staff always do their best to show tact and thoughtfulness to our patients and their families but there are some occasions when they will not be aware of a situation currently developing on the ward.
 
“At those times there might be a greater need for calmness and respectfulness – using the lantern is a subtle way of letting them know.”
 
Rob and his team have now started using the lantern and hope that it will be such a success other wards may want to pick up on the idea.
 
Morriston Hospital’s Director of Nursing Nicola Williams welcomed the initiative.
 
She said: “This great idea came from the staff on the ward following feedback from a relative. 
 
“It is an excellent example of how staff have reflected on the experiences of our patients and their families and put positive changes in place. I am confident that this will make a difference.”
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